
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TO:  Elizabeth Pauli, City Manager  

FROM:  Linda Stewart, Director, Neighborhood and Community Services  

COPY:  Community Vitality and Safety Committee; William Suarez, Staff Support 

PRESENTER:  Jason Escareno, Analyst, Pierce County Council 

SUBJECT:  Update on 2019 Affordable Housing Revenue Study 

DATE:  April 25, 2019 

 
PRESENTATION TYPE: 

Informational Briefing 
 

SUMMARY: 

Pierce County Council staff will provide an update on the 2019 Affordable Housing Revenue study. 

 
BACKGROUND: 

During the Pierce County 2018 budget process, the Pierce County Council approved adding an Affordable 

Housing Revenue study to the Performance Audit 2019 Work plan.   

 
ISSUE: 

This is an information briefing only. 

 
ALTERNATIVES: 

This is an information briefing only. There are no alternatives presented. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 

This is an informational briefing only. There is no fiscal impact. 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

This is an information briefing only. There is no recommendation. 
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